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I oppose HB3075 as well as MZ114. We can all argue back and forth over who is 

right and who is wrong and nothing will get solved.  

Taking away our rights to bear arms of our choice DOES NOT stop criminals from 

getting what they want. And as I last checked, they do not care about the laws or 

follow them. With these HB3075 and MZ114 you are only punishing the law abiding 

citizens of this great State as well as anyone you make enforce these rules.  

The problem that most Politicians refuse to solve is the mental health issue that 

plagues our society. I completely can get behind better structured mental health 

checks. What I will not stand for is Restricting/Forcing the (I’ll be lenient) 90% of gun 

owners in this state to additional background checks(which are already in place), or a 

reward/privilege program in HOPES that the 10% OF ALREADY LAWLESS and 

DISOBEDIENT criminals will magically get in line is beyond unconstitutional! Don’t 

take away our freedoms just so criminals can continue theirs!  

In closing if you truly cared about any of this maybe look into a Bigger issue as 

drinking and driving which clearly has not slowed down/decreased and that is less 

restricted than our current gun laws!  

 


